
15th August, 2021 
 
Dear iSTEPup, 
 

I am Freddy Joseph, a student at Buhongwa College of Health and Allied Sciences (BUCOHAS). The main 

aim of writing to you is to thank you for the financial support that the iSTEPup organization has offered 

me throughout the 2020-2021 educational year. 

I want to express my thanks and deepest appreciation for your contribution in paying my tuition fees 

and relieving me from the financial worries which were a big challenge on my educational path. Your 

assistance was gratifying and once again from the bottom of my heart I say thank you and may God 

bless you abundantly. 

The semester has been nice, I have been meeting many new friends. Our teachers have been great too 

and have really done a nice job pertaining curriculum matters. Class lessons, group discussions and 

learning in general have really been awesome. I am proud to announce that I have passed my first 

semester! At the moment we are on a short holiday, studies resume in two weeks. 

There is a saying that “No Appreciation is enough for great kindness” but here I really want to say that 

the help I have received from iSTEPup has taught me to also give back to the community whenever I 

can.      

 

Thanks from the heart. 

Freddy Joseph. 

 

 


